
 

 

 

At Borden Parish Council’s meeting held on the 19th January 2023 it was agreed 

to request a Precept of £70,052.40 for 2023/2024.  This represents an increase 

of 9.48%, on the Precept that Borden Parish Council requested for 2022/2023. 

This in real terms this means that residents will see an increase on 2022/2023 

Precept of 11p per week for a Band D household, on their council tax bills.  For 

a Band D household in 2022/23 it was £1.12, for 2023/24 it will be £1.23 per 

week. 

The Parish Council do not receive any direct funding from central government 

and rely on the Precept plus any other income such as grants to continue to 

support local facilities and activities enjoyed by our parishioners, including the 

Playstool recreation area, Centenary gardens, Playstool woodland area, nature 

reserve, sports pavilion, footpath lighting, highways improvement and events. 

The minutes of the Parish Council meetings, which members of the public are 

welcome to attend, can be found on our website at 

https://www.bordenparishcouncil.gov.uk/. 
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